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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Hall Art 

If you haven’t yet done so then please pop in to see the Hall Art in our school hall. We have taken inspiration from Althea 
McNish, a Trinidadian — British designer whose work showcased colour and printing. Althea designed for Liberty and Co in the 

late 1950’s and 1960’s and she was highly successful. Our children’s versions of her work are equally stunning. Colourful, vibrant 
and skilfully printed.  

Mother Goose at the Hackney Empire 

Many thanks to the staff and parent volunteers who helped to take Cedar, Sycamore, Chestnut and Beech classes to the pantomime 
last week. Our children loved this annual trip to the Hackney Empire and their version of the panto is one of the best shows in Lon-

don (if not THE best!) A big shout out to Graeme Caul (parent) who was picked by Mother Goose for participation in the show. 
Graeme was a great sport, calling out, “I love you Mother Goose” whenever she appeared on stage! 

Advent Collection 

This Christmas season, we will be collecting items for the Kentish Town Community Centre Food Bank. There will be a collection 
box in the main entrance and Sarah Hoyle from the KTCC has particularly asked for the following items: 

• Tinned Veg 

• Tinned Fish 

• Tinned Meat 

• Biscuits  

• Cereal  

• Tea/ Coffee/ Hot Drinks. 
 
All items collected will be taken immediately to the KTCC and distributed to those who need the items in our local community. 
Please give what you can — I know you will. I will also ask Sarah Haag to set up a Christmas KTCC donation option on 
ParentPay.  
 
Christmas Fair 
Our Christmas Fair will take place this Friday — 2nd December, from 3.15pm in our school hall. Please come along to help with 

the setting up, running stalls or with the clearing away. Please come along also to spend some money. Pam has Raffle Tickets in 
the office and prizes include: an Amazon Kindle Fire 7, £100 Parakeet Voucher, £50 in cash and lots more besides. Tickets are £1 

each.  

Christmas Dates 

Wednesday 7th December at 6pm — Carols by Candlelight at St Benet’s Church. Please support this event — extended family/

friends welcome.  

Thursday 8th December 2pm—Infant Nativity in the school hall. Willow, Ash, Oak and Acorns parents/carers.                                             

Tuesday 13th December — Christmas Lunch for all children and staff.  

Friday 16th December at 9.45am — Christmas Concert and Carols for parents/carers in the school hall. Everyone is welcome.   

We will also be wearing our Christmas Jumpers on this day.  Please pay £2 at the office or ParentPay for the Save the Children.  

Friday 16th December at 1.15pm — end of term. Please collect children promptly.  

Please note that there will also be additional Bank Holiday next year on Monday 8th May 2023.  This is in lieu of the King’s 

Coronation.  

Best wishes, 
 
James Humphries - Headteacher 



 



Christmas Services at Saint Benets 
 

Christmas Lessons and Carols:  
Sunday 18th December, 6pm 

 
Children's Carols Around the Crib:  

Christmas Eve, 4pm 
 

Midnight Sung Mass:  
Christmas Eve, 11.30pm 

 
Sung Mass of Christmas Day:  

Christmas Morning, 11am 
 

All welcome! 

 
Consultation for the Criteria for Admission 2024-2025 

 

Please note that there is a consultation for our admission arrangements for 2024-
2025 for Kentish Town CE School.  The proposed criteria can be found on the 
school’s website www.kentishtown.camden.sch.uk 
 
The following criteria number 4 will be included as follows: 
 
Children whose Parent(s) is a permanently contracted employee of Kentish Town 
CE Primary School where the member of staff has been employed at the school 
for two or more years at the time at which the application for admission to the 
school is made. 
 
The consultation will be from Monday 5th December 2022 until Monday 23rd Janu-
ary 2023, any comments for the Governing Board should be directed to Sarah Haag, 
SAFO at the school or s.haag@kentishtown.camden.sch.uk 
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